Caltrans to discuss Highway
89 project

Caltrans is putting on an open house April 1 from 6-8pm at
South Tahoe High School in the Student Union Conference Rooms
to educate people about the road improvement work on Highway
89 from the Y in South Lake Tahoe to Cascade Road north of
Camp Richardson.

Caltrans staff will be on hand to answer questions about the
project.

For additional information about the project, contact Steve
Nelson at 530.241.4566 or steve.nelson@dot.ca.gov.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/03/caltrans-to-discuss-highway-89-project/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/03/caltrans-to-discuss-highway-89-project/

